
The City of San Francisco is enforcing a mandatory soft-story 
retrofit of most storefront wood-framed buildings. Submission of 
permit application and drawings for seismic retrofit are required by 
September 15, 2018.

WALKER CONSULTANTS, founded in 1965, can help you meet this 
requirement. We have a wide array of services, including seismic 
retrofit, building envelope and waterproofing design, emergency 
response services, asset management, balcony inspection, façade 
maintenance, and construction administration review.

CONTACT US TODAY FOR AN INNOVATIVE 
SOLUTION TO YOUR SOFT STORY RETROFIT.

601 CALIFORNIA STREET, STE 820
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94108
WALKERCONSULTANTS.COM

Annie K. Lo, AIA, LEED AP
[415] 470 -2901
alo@walkerconsultants.com

Mike Dominelli, PE, LEED AP
[443] 383 - 3738
mdominelli@walkerconsultants.com

Catherine Stephens, EIT
[415] 675 - 1977
cstephens@walkerconsultants.com
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